Bovamber 14, 1980

Mr. itischa Kudian

Flat 2

Ll Marylebone digh Strest
London, W.1}

fngland

Dear Mr, Kudian:

Tharnk vou for vour letter of October 30. We appreciate your thuought-
tulness in sending us a copy of the recently published book "Jesus, the
Son* for which we thank yuu.

We would like +n take this opportunity to commend vou for completing
succasstully the arduous task of translating and publishing Nerses Shnor-
haly's masterpiece singlehandadly. It is mest encounraging tn see c¢lassical
Armenian religious works made available not only to tha Eng)ish-speaking
Armenians but also to the internationsl religious and Yiterary circles.

We reqret that you have not received a copy of "Gomidasi Handjare"
which we are sending under separata covar,

Our Bookstore will write to you separately regarding an order for 100
copies of “Jesus, The Son™.

May the Lord bless you and your toved ones with His love and wisdum,
always.

Prayerfully,

Archbishep Torkom Manoogian
Primate




